
 

 

Week 3 

Another week down, the children always amaze me with how hard they work within our school day. 

The children have been very busy whether it has been doing group work, getting busy doing their 

rainbow challenges, whole class input on the carpet and being creative with their topic work. There has 

been some super phonics going on this week and I am pleased with how far the children are coming on 

with their reading too. Please read as much as you can at home, it really does make a difference. I have 

had some brilliant homework sent in so keep up the good work!!! 

 

 

What have we been looking at? 

In Maths we have been working on number lines and finding the missing number. The children 

smashed it and we will be moving on to measure next week. In English, the children have been super 

stars and are in the process of writing our own versions of the fairy tale Diamonds and Toads. In 

Geography, we have been looking at the country Wales which is found in the United Kingdom. We are 

working hard at creating our Trirama’s which the children are excited to bring home. In Science, we 

have been talking all things to do with our faces. We have discussed in more detail what differences do 

you see. We had an afternoon creating our own faces. In Art, we have now experimented with different 

mediums and ways to create our very own masterpieces and chosen which shapes and styles we are 

going to use. In Religious Education we are looking at Christianity and the church. We even replicated a 

baptism within class and discussed why we have them.  

 

Hope you all have a lovely weekend and stay safe with all the high winds we are due to get 

Year 1 Team 😊 
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Things to Remember: 

 

● Keep up the good reading and recording in 

the diaries. 

 

● Make sure children have their school bags, 

water bottles, reading packs and a coat 

every day. 

 

● Keep smiling, we have got this 😊 
 

 

 

Star Awards 

Marshall & Albie 

 

 

Writer of the Week 

Toby 

 

Our week in photos – check out our class gallery: 

Harris Primary School: Year 1: Gallery 

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/works/6754/9572

